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Donna Conkling

From: vida perahia <viddor@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2015 3:19 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Scarsdale library expansion

Dear Scarsdale Clerk, 

 

We have been residents of Scarsdale for the past 40 years. We appreciate the thought of expanding the library, 

but the taxes are already quite high, and it would be a burden on the citizens of Scarsdale to pay for it. While 

public access to books is important, the proposed additions are mainly aesthetic and are projected to cost far 

more than the initial estimate. 

 

Dorine H. Perahia 

106 Palmer Avenue, Scarsdale, NY 
 


